

City of Gainesville

Pegeen Hanrahan, Mayor

November 1, 2004

Mr. James T. Smith 8 Fraternity Row Gainesville, FL 32603

Dear Mr. Smith:

This letter is to certify that at the Monday, October 25, 2004 City Commission Meeting you were appointed to serve as a Student Adjunct Member of the Gainesville Enterprise Zone Development Agency. Your term of office is effective October 25, 2004 and will expire August 1, 2005.

On behalf of the Gainesville City Commission, I would like to welcome and thank you for your willingness in serving on the Gainesville Enterprise Zone Development Agency.

If you have any questions, or desire further information, please contact the Staff Liaison Aeric Bredfeldt at 334-5012.

Sincerely,

Pegeen Hanrahan Mayor

PH:jf

XC: Legistar File



City of Gainesville

Pegeen Hanrahan, Mayor

November 1, 2004

Ms. Toccarra N. Thomas 620 42nd Street West Palm Beach, FL 33407

Dear Ms. Thomas:

This letter is to certify that at the Monday, October 25, 2004 City Commission Meeting you were appointed to serve as a Student Adjunct Member of the City Beautification Board. Your term of office is effective October 25, 2004 and will expire August 1, 2005.

On behalf of the Gainesville City Commission, I would like to welcome and thank you for your willingness in serving on the City Beautification Board.

If you have any questions, or desire further information, please contact the Staff Liaison Robin Baxley at 334-2171.

Sincerely,

Pegeen Hanrahan Mayor

PH:jf

XC: Legistar File



City of Gainesville Pegeen Hanrahan, Mayor

November 1, 2004

Mr. Nicholas Risi 5 Fraternity Row Gainesville, FL 32603

Dear Mr. Risi:

This letter is to certify that at the Monday, October 25, 2004 City Commission Meeting you were appointed to serve as a Student Adjunct Member of the Water Management Committee. Your term of office is effective October 25, 2004 and will expire August 1, 2005.

On behalf of the Gainesville City Commission, I would like to welcome and thank you for your willingness in serving on the Water Management Committee.

If you have any questions, or desire further information, please contact the Staff Liaison Anthony Cunningham at 334-3400 X-1288.

Sincerely,

Pegeen Hanrahan

Mayor

PH:jf

XC: Legistar File



City of Gainesville Pegeen Hanrahan, Mayor

November 1, 2004

Mr. Ryan Wiborg 5 Fraternity Row Gainesville, FL 32603

Dear Mr. Wiborg:

This letter is to certify that at the Monday, October 25, 2004 City Commission Meeting you were appointed to serve as a Student Adjunct Member of the Public Recreation Board. Your term of office is effective October 25, 2004 and will expire August 1, 2005.

On behalf of the Gainesville City Commission, I would like to welcome and thank you for your willingness in serving on the Public Recreation Board.

If you have any questions, or desire further information, please contact the Staff Liaison Kristy Crawford at 334-5067.

Sincerely,

Pegeen Hanrahan Mayor

PH:jf

XC: Legistar File



City of Gainesville Pegeen Hanrahan, Mayor

November 1, 2004

Mr. Jonathan R. Woodruff 548 NE 12th Street Gainesville, FL 3261

Dear Mr. Woodruff:

This letter is to certify that at the Monday, October 25, 2004 City Commission Meeting you were appointed to serve as a Student Adjunct Member of the Pension Review Committee. Your term of office is effective October 25, 2004 and will expire August 1, 2005.

On behalf of the Gainesville City Commission, I would like to welcome and thank you for your willingness in serving on the Pension Review Committee.

If you have any questions, or desire further information, please contact the Staff Liaison Brian Sergeant at 334-5772.

Sincerely,

Pegeen Hanrahan Mayor

PH:jf

XC: Legistar File